
DATE:  August 20, 2020

TOPIC: Brick Paver Edges Along Concrete Sidewalks

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Winter salting on the paths between buildings tends to kill the grass along the edges of the 

concrete walkways. One solution offered here would be to line the walkways with brick pavers and 

subsequently take care to only salt and shovel the concrete path so that the grass would still be 

alive after the spring thaw.

District Legal Counsel reviewed this contract and noted it was below the $25,000 bidding 

threshold. Counsel also suggested verbiage related to prevailing wage since there are hardscaping 

elements involved with the work. Contour Landscaping, Inc. agreed to the verbiage and included it 

in the contract.

Fiscal Impact:
$23,392

Recommendation:
This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the 

Facilities Committee on next steps.
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